
WANTED: 
ARTISTS/DESIGNERS 

The Ind ium Magazine of History is interested in receiving 
suggestions for an illustration, drawing, design, symbol, or logo 
that would be suitable for use on the inside front cover of the 
magazine. The design should have some obvious relationship to 
Indiana history. Submission will be returned only if accom- 
panied by a self-addressed, stamped envelope. 

MUSIC COLLECTIONS 
Claude K. Sluder, a Ph.D. Candidate in Musicology from 

Indiana University, wishes to examine collections of music used 
in southern Indiana before the Civil War. Mr. Sluder has been 
researching music in New Harmony, Indiana, but would also 
like to examine contemporary collections used in other areas of 
southern Indiana. He is interested in both secular and sacred 
music in print (frequently bound into large volumes during this 
period) or in manuscript. If you have any information please 
contact him at  2301 South Rogers, Bloomington, Indiana 47401. 
Phone: 812-332-7323. 




